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ANA Accepting Papers 
For Sundman Lecture Series 

 

COLORADO SPRINGS – The American Numismatic Association is accepting papers 

on “Communicating Through Money,” from authors who would like to make presentations 

at the third annual Maynard Sundman/Littleton Coin Co. Lecture Series. 

Six authors will be selected to make presentations August 9 at the ANA’s World’s Fair 

of Money in Milwaukee. Selected presenters will receive a $250 honorarium. 

Submissions, which are due April 30, should be abstracts of 500 words or less, and 

include an introduction, methodology and sources, and discussion sections. Abstracts will 

be evaluated based on originality, persuasiveness and relevance to the topic.  

Lectures will focus on how money serves as a means of communication now as well 

as throughout history. Priority will be given to papers that emphasize new research and 

scholarship. 

For more information or to submit an extract, e-mail brunner@money.org, call 719-

482-9872 or write: Lane J. Brunner, Ph.D., Deputy Executive Director, Museum, Library and 

Research Services, American Numismatic Association, 818 N. Cascade Ave., Colorado 

Springs, CO 80903. 

The American Numismatic Association is a nonprofit organization dedicated to 

educating and encouraging people to study and collect money and related items.  With 

nearly 32,000 members, the Association serves the collecting and academic communities 

and the general public with an interest in numismatics.  The ANA helps people discover 

and explore the world of money through its vast array of programs including its education 

and outreach, museum, library, publications, conventions and seminars. 

For more information, visit  www.money.org, or call 719-632-COIN.  


